
Dear Mark  

Please see below comments from Swanley Town Council regarding the Dartford Local Plan: 

Swanley Town Council support the retention and reaffirmation of green belt land to 
protect the identity of Swanley and nearby villages. 
We agree with Dartford concerning the importance of upgrading junction 1 & 2 but feel 
that Dartford should consider the importance of also upgrading the capacity and flow of 
junction 3 along with the Highways Agency. 
Swanley Town Council will support more co-operation between boroughs and districts.  

Please can you confirm receipt of comments received. 

Suzie  

Suzie Barnbrook 
Swanley Town Council 

Consultee ID: 0540


